
TOWN OF COOPERSTOWN 
 

Notice of Town Board Meeting Attendance 

Pleasant Road Bridge Meeting 
www.townofcooperstown.com 

 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Town Board will be attending the Pleasant 

Road Bridge Meeting. The Town Board will be making an on-site walk 

through of the Pleasant Road Bridge, Project 4317-08-71 on Tuesday, 

October 30, 2018 at 9:30 am. Representative from Pheifer and JT 

Engineering may be present.     

 

Dated this 27th day of October, 2018. Posted about 8:30 a.m. 

 
Meeting notice posted or published as follows: [posted at town hall and town website] 

 

Susan Kornely, Clerk 

 
 

http://www.townofcooperstown.com/

